
 Wimberley WSC 

TARIFF FILING REQUIREMENTS 

 

 Effective September 1, 1989, all Non-profit Water Supply Corporations are required to file 
their Tariff with the Texas Natural Resource Conservation Commission for information purposes 
only.  Tariffs should be mailed to: 

Texas Natural Resource Conservation Commission 
P.O. Box 13087 
Capitol Station 

Austin, Texas 78711-3087 
Attention:  Rate Section Tariff Clerk 

 

 The deadline for filing Tariffs was January 1, 1990.  Utilities failing to comply with the 
Commission’s rules may be subject to fines and penalties.  The Commission will accept voluntary 
compliance with the filing requirements without penalty. 

 

 REVISION: Effective September 1, 2014, all Non-profit Water Supply Corporations are 
required to file their Tariff with the Public Utility Commission of Texas for information purposes 
only.  Tariffs should be mailed to: 

Public Utility Commission of Texas 
P.O. Box 13326 

1701 N Congress 
Austin, Texas 78711-3326 

Attention:  Central Records 
 

 


